




We are looking for more families to become involved in the upcoming school year.

PTO, PTA, and booster club groups combined raised more than $574 million in 2010

Parents who are more highly involved with their children’s education are more confident about
supporting their children academically.

Involvement by dads at school is associated with positive outcomes for children’s math and
reading skills.

More parent involvement at school was linked to an increase in social skills and decrease in
misbehavior among students.

HOW WILL YOU HELP OUT?

https://forms.gle/1WqcmjXD96XRR5tJ9

To our U-46 families who have completed the registration process for the 2024-25 school year —
THANK YOU!

If you have not yet started the registration process, now is the time to do it — all currently enrolled
students must be registered by May 31 this year.

It’s also easier to turn in necessary paperwork before the summer break begins, and if you run into
problems, the front office staff at your child’s school is available to help.

There are no instructional fees being collected - the District is covering those costs.

Get started here. You can use a laptop, desktop computer, or your student's District-issued
Chromebook. If you’ve forgotten a password or username, or need other assistance, this page will
help.

https://forms.gle/1WqcmjXD96XRR5tJ9
http://u-46.org/registration
https://www.u-46.org/Page/13752




5/27 - Memorial Day - No School
5/29 - Field Day
5/30 - Last Day of Classes for Students

We are continuing to encourage all parents to observe safe procedures when picking up or
dropping off students from school. Waiting a few extra minutes to pick up your child reduces the
risk of an accident or injury. Please follow the guidelines below when picking your child up from
school:

Please drive along the curb and pull up to the orange cone to wait for your child. The curb is
the only area where parking to wait for students is allowed. Cars that have stopped in the thru
lane (double parked), on the inner curve of the drive, or on the left side of the thru lane will be
told to move on and circle back to pick up their child.
Please do not move the orange cones to pull through the parking lot.
Be sure students exit the car on the curb side only for safety.



If the car in front of you moves forward, continue to slowly move forward in an orderly traffic
pattern.
Please do not exit your vehicle when parked at the curb to meet your child at the front door.
Please do not park in the parking spaces to cross the traffic lane and move between parked
cars to pick up your child.
The first bell rings at 8:20 am. Students need to be in the classrooms ready to learn at 8:30
am.

Information on bus stops and schedules for the 2023-24 school
year will be available for students who qualify for transportation
services in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal.

Versatrans My Stop app is here! Follow your students' bus to and
from school with real-time route information and traffic delays, all
from this convenient app on your smartphone! Available for high

school students who ride the bus. This app will be expanded to more grades soon. Click here to
learn how to get and use My Stop!

If there is a change in your child’s mode of transportation, please contact the office at 847/289-
6640 before 1:30 pm the day that transportation will be changing. An e-mail can be sent to your
child’s teacher and the office if you are aware of a change prior to 8:30 am.

Birthdays of our students are recognized by our staff in every classroom. Please do not send food
or other items from home to pass out to students in the classroom. Thank you for understanding.

U-46 will again offer breakfast and lunch meals at no cost to all students at all U-46 schools.
Breakfast begins at 8:00 am. Monthly menus will be available on school websites starting a few
days before the first day of classes as well as on this page of the U-46 Food & Nutrition Services
department.

Although meal applications will not be required for the 2023-24 school year, we recommend
families complete the Fee Waiver Form, which can apply to athletic fees, driver’s education, and
more. The 2023-2024 fee waiver forms can be found here.

Lunch menus are available on our district website at: https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190
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